
 

 
 

 
16 October 2024 
 
 
Dear Families,  
  
We are very excited that your son/daughter is involved with House Dance 2024 – West End Hits. I am 
writing with some information about the performance.  
 
This year’s competition will be held on Wednesday 20th November 2024. The performance will begin at 
7pm with doors opening in the school hall from 6:40pm. We will do a dress rehearsal at 3:30pm on the 
same day. Students will be requested to stay between the end of school and the performance so should 
bring a packed tea to eat that evening.  
 
Tickets for the performance will be priced at £4.00 and can be purchased and collected from student 
reception. Payments can be made by cash or card. Alternatively, you can call the school on 01823 
274073 or email finance@castle.bep.ac. We will announce via social media when tickets go on sale.  
 
Please make sure you are following our Performing Arts page on:  
Facebook: The Castle School Performing Arts 
or on  
Instagram: @castleschoolperformingarts  
 
House Dance Captains lead this event and will work with dancers in the house to make costume and 
makeup decisions. We have asked Dance Captains to give their team lots of advanced notice of anything 
they need their dancers to source.   
 
The evening is always a great celebration of the performing arts at The Castle School, and we look 
forward to welcoming you all.  
 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
Alexa Step 
Head of Performing Arts 
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